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Notice of Public Hearing 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) will hold a public hearing 

on Wednesday, April 14, 2021 beginning at 10:00 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) via teleconference to 

receive comments regarding WASHOE BARTON MEDICAL CLINIC D/B/A CARSON VALLEY MEDICAL CENTER 

application for a Certificate of Need as required by NAC 439A.415. The proposed project includes new 

construction at 1107 Highway 395 North Gardnerville, NV 89410.  On March 1, 2021, DHHS received and 

commenced review of the application for a Letter of Approval. 

Location of Hearing: 

Register in advance for this online virtual meeting via Zoom videoconference at: 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYoceyprD0sHtW0ooImydmRNHNQd4C3GJ1p  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://zoom.us/j/92565126641?pwd=aWhvYStnU0hrNFJFeXgwcUUyeUgvQT09 

Meeting ID:  925 6512 6641 

Passcode:  41421 
 

Call-In Line:  1-669-900-6833 

Or Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/aezilbG8uX   
 

There will be time at the hearing for public comment. Written information regarding this application must be 

received by April 3, 2021 per NAC 439A.395 in advance of the meeting and sent to the Nevada Primary Care 

Office (PCO), Attn:  Heather Mitchell via email at nvpco@health.nv.gov or if unable to send via email please 

contact by telephone at 775-684-2204 to make other arrangements. Heather Mitchell can be contacted to 

make reasonable accommodations for members of the public who are disabled and wish to attend the hearing. 

A copy of this notice is on file for inspection at 

http://dpbh.nv.gov/Programs/PCO/PCO_Program_Public_Hearings___Workshops/  or may be copied at the 

following locations during normal business hours, or by contacting Heather Mitchell at nvpco@health.nv.gov or 

by calling 775-684-2204: 
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